
Connected 
Journeys 

M-W-F 8:00-11:30 
Ms. Jamie & Ms. Sue 

 
We missed our friends during our 
“flood” days off school.  We are 
happy that everyone is safe and 

back at school together. 
 

Dates: 
October 2nd

October 14
: Vison Testing 

th

 

: No School 
(teacher's work day) 

Show & Tell: 
Friday 10/4  Hats 

Friday 10/11  Pajamas 
Friday 10/18  Sports 

Friday 10/25  Inside Out 
*Wednesday 10/30  

 

Dress 
Up Day 

Vocabulary: 
conglomeration 

compliment 
respect 

 

Scholastic Orders 
In an effort to be Eco friendly, and 
expedite order processing, we are 
encouraging all book orders to be 

done online 
Please use school code LF7GF 

 

Book Corner: 
Rainbow Fish 
Shark Trouble 

Swimmy 
Just Me and My Dad 

 

Have you filled a bucket today? 
By Carol McCloud 

Please feel free to email us 
anytime with questions, concerns, 
comments or if your child will be 

absent. 
susan.terwilliger@cityoflafayette.com 

jamie.hanes@cityoflafayette.com 
linda.miron@cityoflafayette.com 

303-665-0469 x3459 
 

October Newsletter  
 
 
 

What a wonderful first full month we have had in class!   
We have been very busy learning about how to be a good 

friend, about our families and our feelings.   
 

We have made art by blowing bubbles, 
rolling golf balls in paint and creating shiny rainbow fish.   

The children have been practicing writing their names 
and hearing sounds.  They have done a great job taking turns 
and practicing patience during show and tell time.  We have 
also discovered many cool things about science as we mixed 
baking soda and vinegar and tested items in water playing a 

“sink or float” game.   
 
 

One way you may be able to learn a lot about your child's day 
is to ask them what new word they learned!   

 
 

Last week we had our first “Conglomeration” time!   
This is our morning meeting time where we are building  

community in our classroom by doing some activities 
together.  We have made art together, made play dough 

together and had a time to compliment each other. 
 

We also celebrated Emiliana's birthday with fun fruit shapes 
and a very funny book, “Goldilocks and The Three Dinosaurs.” 

 
 

We will be expanding our imagination with a 
month long theme of dressing up for Show & 

Tell this October.     
 

For the week of October 28th, we will be 
changing our regular Show & Tell day from 

Friday, November 1st, to Wednesday, October 
30th.  This will allow us to share for dress up 

day.  Please remember to encourage role 
playing and imagination at the same time 

keeping preschool safety in mind, avoiding 
masks, weapons or scary characters. 

 
 

October's Healthy Tip: 
Try a new fruit or vegetable, there are a lot of orange foods 
available this time of year!  Let your child help you pick out 

one new item at the grocery store and even help you prepare 
it at home!   

(check out:  letsmove.gov) 
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